
 
Welcome 

 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

 
Order of Worship 

 
Prelude  
 
Call to Worship  
 
Invocation 
 
Worship through Singing 
 Hosanna (Praise is Rising) 
 Holy Is the Lord 
 It is Well 
 
Penny March     For Such A Time as This      Wayne Watson 
 
Worship Through the Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
     Offertory – When We All Get to Heaven   772 
 
Scripture Reading - Psalm 119: 161-176          Danielle Hicks 
 
Prayer Chorus   I Love You Lord 
 
Morning Prayer     Lay Leader Richard Long 
 
Scripture Lesson – Ezekiel 24: 15-27 
 
Message –  “Unfathomable Faith”    Aaron Reitz 
 
Closing of Service      Richard Long 
 
Benediction 
 
 
 

Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 
Sunday – July 21, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult, Young Adult Sunday 

School and Reinforcers 10:30am 
Wednesday -  Bible Study 10am and 7pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 7/14 
 

Worship Attendance 
93 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$3,439.00/ $5,287.00 

Faith Promise 
$110.00 

Building Fund 
$15.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,181.96 

Sunday School Attendance 
45 

 
 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

                                                                                      

 

In our Prayers 

 
 
 

 

Kendra Long 
Kim Kline 
Larry Lavelle 
Laura Hoffman 
Leo Klinefelter 
Lorie Eckenroad 
Local Platoon 
Mary Cummings 
Matthew Hunter 
Maxine Chub 
Meredith Spotts-
Newton and Lucy 
Missionaries   
Our Country 
Peg Gilbert 
Ryan Garcia 
Sandy & Mikel 
Sheasley 
Shantell Inch 
Sherry Hixson 
Stephen Beutel 
Steve Bechdel 
Teddy Parker 
Trina Miller 
Ukraine 
Unsaved loved 
ones 
Unspoken 
Requests 
Vera Mann 
Vhito DeCapria 
Watkins/DeHass 
Families 
Wayne & Shirley 
Hixon 
Wes Lomison  
Young Family 
 

Birthday’s/Anniversaries           
 
Sunday- Anna Marie Young 
 Dan & Joyce Yeaney 
 
Monday- Bill & Deb Anderson 
 
Tuesday- Carl Gerlach 
 
Wednesday - Timothy & Mary 

Jo Bittner 
 
 

Althea Watkins 
Barbara Duck 
Ben Rickert 
Betty Gray 
Bill Glossner 
Bob & Marie 
Walstrum 
Bud Gundlach 
Carissa Billett 
Charlie Bova 
Dan 
Dan Jackson 
Dave Dreese  
Dave Heverly 
Dean Burkey 
Dolly Hanley 
Don Bolar 
Don & Carol 
Renninger 
Donna Bitner 
Dusty Neese 
Edna Hunter 
Frank Hanley 
Gloria Herr 
Grant Falls 
Hope Rice  
Israel 
Jared Vitorio 
Jay Hall 
Jerry Heverly 
Joe & Nancy 
Wheeler 
John Rickert 
Judy Lair 
Judy Saar 
Keith Peters 
Ken Packer 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
  
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Announcements 

Welcome to BCW this Sunday.  May we enter to Worship and then leave to serve.  
If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome Card in your bulletin and put it 
in the offering plate. 
 

Greeters Today: Pauline Harter                      Next Week: Wayne & Karen Boone 
 

This morning we are privileged to have Chaplain Aaron Reitz bringing the 
message from God's Word today!   Aaron has served as the Chaplain at SCI 
Rockview.    
 

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School as well as children’s Reinforcers will meet 
this morning following the worship service.  
 

Pastor Alan and Lorie’s vacation has been extended a day to July 24rd.  If you 
have any pastoral needs during this time, please contact Lay Leader, Richard Long 
at 570-726-4276.     
 

Wednesday Bible Study - Wednesday morning at 10am is led by Louise Johnson 
and the Wednesday evening Bible Study/Prayer beginning at 7pm will be led by 
Dick Long this week.   
 

Thank you for the offerings received towards the parking lot sealing project.   
So far we have raised $3,300!! However, we are still in need of about $6,700 to be 
able to move forward with the project.  
 

Thank you for giving in the offering for the work of the Gideons last Sunday.  You 
gave $500 in the offering, in addition, we also gave $655 from Faith Promise! 
 

Family Camp: July 21-28 – Central PA Wesleyan Campground in New Columbia, 
PA  The experience includes a special concert by Jeremy Goodling on Saturday, 
July 20. This year’s evangelists include Pastor AJ Thomas for the first Sunday 
through Wednesday of the week and then Pastor Brandon Kuhns for Friday, 
Saturday and Sunday.  Evening service at 7pm, Sunday AM services at 11am. 
 

The Cheerful Workers group of Faith Chapel UMC is sponsoring a bus trip to The 
Windmill Farm and Craft Market, Penn Yan, NY, on Saturday, October 5. Bus 
departs Beech Creek Wesleyan Church at 6:30 a.m. and returns at approximately 
8:00 p.m. Cost: $60.00 or less depending on number of passengers. There will be a 
Dutch Treat dinner stop at the Turkey Ranch on the way home. For more 
information or to make a reservation, contact Sue Irwin at 814-625-2132 or via 
email at sjirwin@comcast.net. 
 

A prayer meeting will take place at Triangle Park in Lock Haven on Saturday, July 
27 at 6:00pm. This is a prayer meeting to petition to heaven for our Country, 
commonwealth, and Community.  
 

There is a sign-up sheet to order sandwiches in the lobby for sandwiches to 
support Lauren Small and Kyper Shadle.  
 

Lamar Lighthouse Concerts continue this Sunday with Avenue Trio at 7pm.  
 

We will not be having the Outdoor Movie in July or August. 
 

Thank you’s   
- Dick Long and all who are assisting while Pastor Alan and Lorie are on 
Vacation.     
- Dan Yeaney and the group he’s working with on music.  
- Sherrie Daniels for filling in for the Tween class over the last two weeks. 
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